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I am a proud Oregonian and I opposed Bill 210. Vote-by-mail allows the voices of 

every Oregonian, every American, to be heard. Our system is a strong example for 

other states. It encourages strong voter turnout year after year, and has been serving 

us faithfully since it was enacted. Requiring in person voting sets the stage for barring 

more and more voters from being able to cast their vote, especially those in the 

working class, those with young children, and those with disabilities. We should be 

looking to empower our voters, not hinder them at every opportunity. 


